City of Culver City
Notification of City Council O
Public Hearing

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ADOPTION BY
REFERENCE OF THE 2016 CALIFORNIA FIRE CODE

The City Council is pleased to invite your participation in the following:

WHAT: Public Hearing: Introduction of an Ordinance Repealing and Replacing
Culver City Municipal Code Subchapter 9.02, of Title 9, “Fire
Prevention,” and Adopting by Reference the 2016 California Fire Code,
with Local Amendments.

WHERE: Mike Balkman Council Chambers
Culver City, City Hall
9770 Culver Boulevard,
Culver City, CA 90232

WHEN: Monday, December 12, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.

MORE Persons unable to attend the meeting but wish to submit written
INFO: comments may do so by any of the following means BEFORE 4:00 PM
on Monday, December 12, 2016.

1. By LETTER to the City Clerk, City of Culver City, 9770 Culver Blvd., Culver
City, CA 90232

2. By EMAIL to city.clerk@culvercity.org; or

3. By FAX to the City Clerk at 310-253-5779

The City Council Agenda Item Report will be available for viewing on the City’s
website on or after December 6, 2016 at www.culvercity.org.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Michael Nagy, Fire Marshal, at
310-253-5926 or michael.nagy@culvercity.org.

You may sign up for the City’s E-Mail Notification System by visiting www.culvercity.org
and selecting “Subscribe” from the webpage or by calling the City Clerk’s Office at 310-
253-5851. A U.S. Post notification system is also available. They are both FREE!
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